
Dear [Client's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to express my gratitude for the 

opportunity to work with you on your property listing at [Property Address]. Although the listing 

has now expired, I truly appreciate the trust you placed in me during our collaboration. 

Your insights and patience made our partnership enjoyable, and I value the experience gained 

throughout this process. While the outcome was not what we envisioned, I remain optimistic 

about the future and am here to assist you should you decide to re-engage the market or explore 

new opportunities. 

Thank you once again for your collaboration. Please feel free to reach out if you have any 

questions or if there's anything I can do for you moving forward. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Company Name] 


